(A @3’ MINISTRY OF BUSINESS,
\l :@ . INNOVATION & EMPLOYMENT
Y HIKINA WHAKATUTUKI

28 July 2015
John Harpley

(by email: fyi-request-2899-fh77ed48@requests.fyi.org.nz) File No: DOIA 1516-0007

Dear Mr Harpley,
| refer to your official information request dated 2 July 2015, requesting:

My request is with regards to the flight steward, Jesus Beltran, that INZ use at Auckland
International Airport as a Spanish interpreter:

1) What nationality is he?

2) Is he a NZ resident or citizen?

3) How is he paid? And by whom?

4) Is his payment for services above the minimum wage?

5) What qualifications does he have with regard interpreting?

This letter is to notify you that the Ministry is extending the time available to it to answer your request.
The Ministry’s response will now be made by 27 August 2015.

The reason for the extension is:

15A 1(b) Consultations necessary to make a decision on the request are such that a proper
response to the request cannot reasonably be made within the original time limit (20 working
days).

You have the right to seek an investigation and review of our decision to extend the time by the
Ombudsman, whose address for contact purposes is:

The Ombudsman

Office of the Ombudsman
PO Box 10-152

The Terrace

Wellington 6143

For further queries on this request please contact, Martin Prowse, Business Advisor at
martin.prowse @mbie.govt.nz

Yours sincerely

Fay Holdom
Manager, Business Support

Immigration New Zealand
Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment




